WWeIIand Hydro

POWERING WELLAND'S FUTURE

Feb 25, 2019

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: EB-2015-0304
Energy Retailer Service Charges for May 1, 2019

Welland Hydro-Electric System Corp. will be opting out of applying the new $2.00 notice of
switch letter service charge to energy retailers.

Sincerely,

Wayne Armstrong
President and CEO
Welland Hydro-Electric System Corp.

(905) 732-1381 Ext 234
warmstrong@wellandhydro.com
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